
-<q$ÿ

United States Department of the Interior
U.S. GEOLOGICAL SURVEY

Pacific Islands Water Science Center
677 Ala Moana Blvd., Suite 415

Honolulu, Hawaii 96813

Phone: (808) 587-2400/Fax: (808) 587-2401

December 20, 2013

Munekiyo & Hiraga, Inc.
Attention: Colleen Swama, Senior Associate
305 High Street, Suite 104
Wailuku, Hawaii, 96793

Dear Ms. Suyama:
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Subject: Environmental Impact Statement Preparation Notice (EISPN) for the Pu'unani
Subdivision Project at TMK: (2)3-5-002:002 and 003 (Por), Wailuku, Maui, Hawaii

Thank you for forwarding the subject EISPN for review and comment by the staff of the U.S.
Geological Survey Pacific Islands Water Science Center. We regret however, that due to prior
commitments and lack of available staff, we are unable to review this document.

We appreciate the opportunity to participate in the review process.

Sincerely,

Stephen S. Anthony
Center Director

cc: Mr. Dan Orodenker, Executive Director
Land Use Commission
P.O. Box 2359
Honolulu, Hawaii 96813


